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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

It was good to see some new faces at this month’s Union Meeting! Thank you for coming! At the August Union Meeting, 

we will be voting on the assessment change. I hope to see you all again at the next meeting! 
 

The Labor Day Parade is happening this year! We hope to see everyone support your union and celebrate YOU this Labor 

Day. After the parade, we will gather at the hall for a picnic celebration. We will supply the meat. We are asking you to 

bring a side dish. Sign up sheet is at the hall. 
 

“Every day is a new opportunity. You can build on yesterday’s success or put its failures behind and start over 

again…either way, we do it as brothers(sisters).”  Anonymous 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


